
On behalf of our family of four, we would be so impressed that the 
Australian Government and FSANZ process this bill. 
 
Adding two words "Palm Oil" to ingredients listing is simple and 
will make a big difference to our household choices at the 
supermarket.  
 
PLEASE, show that FSANZ holds weight in your industry and not 
just seen as a corporate puppet.  Without you, we would still be 
blissfully ignorant as to ingredient listings and the impact on our 
personal AND Global health. 
With respect, 
 
Kerry, Grant, Jordan and Callum Williams 
 


